
 

 

 

Pastor, Fr. Pat Click  
Associate Pastor, Fr. Travis Stephens  

 

Parish Hours/Office Info 

Mon.-Fri. 8:00 am-5:00 pm 
(Office Closed Noon-1:00 pm for Lunch) 
Parish Office Number: 317-842-6778 
OFFICE CLOSED WEEKENDS 
Emergency Number (to reach Priests after 
hours): 317-965-6522 
Fax Number: 317-576-1932 
 

Mass Schedule 

Weekend 
Saturday (Vigil) 5:00 pm 

Weekday 
Monday-Saturday:    8:00am  
Monday-Thursday:   6:00pm  
Friday:  8:00am and Noon  
Rosary is prayed after all weekend Masses in 
the Adoration Chapel 

Holy Days of Obligation 
Jan. 1 Mary, Mother of God 
Aug. 15 Assumption of Mary 
Nov. 1 All Saints Day 
Dec. 25 Nativity of the Lord 
Watch bulletin for time changes.             

 

Reconciliation is available every 
Wednesday, prior to the 6:00pm Mass and eve-
ry Saturday following the 8:00am Mass or by 
appointment. 
 

New Parishioners                      

Our warmest welcome to all who worship with 
our parish family, whether long-time resident 
or new visitor to our parish. If you are interest-
ed in registering at St. Louis de Montfort Cath-
olic Church, you may do so on our website 
(www.sldmfishers.org) or at the parish office. 

 

January 19, 2020                                                              

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

11441 HAGUE RD — FISHERS, IN 46038                                             

(317)842-6778              

www.sldmfishers.org 

 

Saint Louis-Marie Grignion 

de Montfort: 1673-1716 

Feast day: April 28 

“To Jesus through Mary” 

Parish Mission Statement 

Love God—Make Disciples—

Serve Christ in the World 

Parish Vision Statement 

St. Louis de Montfort will be 

a dynamic witness of the            

Gospel and lead others to  

embrace the love of God. 



 

 

We are baptized because Jesus was baptized and com-
manded that all be baptized. The Gospel today allows 
us to continue to reflect on the Sacrament of Baptism. 
In the Gospel today John said he came baptizing with 
water (1:31) but Jesus would baptize with the Holy 
Spirit (John 1:33). There is a huge difference between 
the baptism offered by John and the baptism offered 
by Jesus. John’s baptism was a sign of repentance, 
turning from sin back to God again. But John’s bap-
tism did not bring about a change in the person by it-
self. On the other hand, the baptism of Jesus gives the 
Holy Spirit. When we are baptized, we are profoundly 
changed. The change is so great that the quality of our 
soul is transformed. The reason why the quality of our 
soul is changed at baptism is because Jesus’ baptism 
is baptism with the Holy Spirit while John’s baptism 
was only water baptism and did not give the Holy 
Spirit. 
 

John said in today’s Gospel, “Behold, the Lamb of God, who takes away the sin of the world.” (John 1:29) As well 
as sealing our souls forever, baptism forgives original sin, and in an adult being baptized also forgives all previous 
sin as well as the temporal punishment due to sin. When our sins are forgiven in the Sacrament of Reconciliation 
there is still temporal punishment due for those sins. What is temporal punishment? Perhaps this might explain 
it; if someone commits a serious crime, even if forgiven, he must still spend time in prison. Temporal punishment 
of sin is the spiritual equivalent of time in jail, we could say it is the spiritual consequences of our sins. It is a spir-
itual medicine for our good, the “remains” of sin, but through a life of repentance and conversion may be avoid-
ed. Otherwise Purgatory is our way of cleansing ourselves of the “remains” or consequences of our sins. Baptism 
forgives original sin, and in an adult being baptized also forgives all previous sin as well as the temporal punish-
ment due to sin. An indulgence is when we gain for a soul in purgatory the remission of temporal punishment 
and there are many ways we can gain indulgences for the souls in purgatory. If we have the right dispositions, the 
devotions of Divine Mercy Sunday remove all temporal punishment due for sin in our lives up to that point. 
 

The baptism of John did not give the Holy Spirit. The baptism of Jesus is for the New Covenant and effects a 
change in our soul forever. God’s presence left the temple in the form of a dove and descended on Jesus in the 
form of a dove and Jesus gives us the Holy Spirit when we are sealed forever in the Sacrament of Baptism. When 
we are baptized we are profoundly changed. The change is so great that the quality of our soul is transformed. 
Baptism is not just something external, we are profoundly changed in our soul. That is why baptism is received 
only once because it leaves a mark forever on our soul. (Based on a homily by Fr. Tommy Lane) 
 

Love God, Make Disciples, Serve Christ in the World 
 

Bob Stephanak, Accounting Manager 



 

Saturday, January 18, 2020 

5:00 pm   †  Teresa Thompson,                  

  requested by Mary McCorkle                                                                                              

Sunday, January 19, 2020                                                                  

7:30am       For the People of the Parish                                

9:00am   †  Monsignor Patrick Wright,                                              

  requested by Jeff & Karen Wright                                     

11:30am  †  Thomas E. Woehrmyer,                             

  requested by the Meisberger Family                                      

5:00pm       Special Intention,                                                  

  requested by Vivien Mohr 

Monday, January 20, 2020                                                                                              

8:00 am       Joan Guilford, requested by CRHP Team #37                                                

6:00 pm  †  Margaret Amber, requested by Celia Perillo                                               

Tuesday, January 21, 2020                                                         

8:00 am      Frank Metzger,   

  requested by Jeff & Karen Wright 

6:00 pm      Joseph Striebel, requested by the Bear Family 

Wednesday, January 22, 2020 

8:00 am   † Rita Gaw, requested by Tom Gaw                             

6:00 pm   † Michael Gabriel Becker,  

  requested by Larry & Mary Orlowski   

Thursday, January 23, 2020                                                                                                              

8:00 am    † Charles Freese,                                                       

  requested by JoAnne DeFrance 

6:00 pm       Joan Guilford, requested by the Bluish Family 

Friday, January 24, 2020                                                                                       

8:00 am       Mr. Banther & Family, requested by 8 Red                       

12:00 pm †  Kat Brossmer,                                                

  requested by Larry & Mary Orlowski                                       

Saturday, January 25, 2020                                                             

8:00 am      Special Intention, requested by Vivien Mohr                                                       

5:00 pm   †  Eugene S. Kroeff,                   

  requested by the Kroeff Family                                                                                              

Sunday, January 26, 2020                                                                  

7:30am   †  Paul McDuff, requested by the McDuff Family                                

9:00am   †  Joe Kreinbrink,                                                    

  requested by Richard & Sharon Johnson                                                                                                                                   

11:30am  †  Thomas Sullivan, requested by Judy Sullivan                                     

5:00pm       For the People of the Parish 

Mass Intentions are available. Stipend is $10.                            
Please see the receptionist in the parish office. 

PRAYER 

Adoration Chapel 

Jesus is waiting... 

Please consider signing up to be a regular adorer in our 

24/7 Perpetual Adoration Chapel. We have had Perpetu-

al Adoration for almost 25 years!   What a blessing for 

our parish! Below are the hours that currently need to be 

filled. You can sign up online by going to our parish 

website, under prayer, Perpetual Adoration, or email 

Jerilyn at jikunkel@yahoo.com.  

Please Pray for the Repose of the Soul of:                                                                                               
Carolyn Irene Berg,                                                                     

Mother of Leslie (Scott) Bernhardt                                           
Donna Schelonka 

3 

Readings for the Week of                             

January 19, 2020 

Sunday: Is 49:3, 5-6/Ps 40:2, 4, 7-10/1 Cor 1:1-3/                             

Jn 1:29-34 

Monday: 1 Sm 15:16-23/Ps 50:8-9, 16-17, 21 and 23/                   

Mk 2:18-22 

Tuesday: 1 Sm 16:1-13/Ps 89:20, 21-22, 27-28/Mk 2:23-28 

Wednesday: 1 Sm 17:32-33, 37, 40-51/Ps 144:1b, 2, 9-10/

Mk 3:1-6 

Thursday: 1 Sm 18:6-9; 19:1-7/Ps 56:2-3, 9-13/Mk 3:7-12 

Friday: 1 Sm 24:3-21/Ps 57:2, 3-4, 6 and 11/Mk 3:13-19 

Saturday: Acts 22:3-16/Ps 117:1bc, 2/Mk 16:15-18 

Next Sunday: Is 8:23—9:3/Ps 27:1, 4, 13-14/                                        

1 Cor 1:10-13, 17/Mt 4:12-23 

Please Note:  

Incense will be used at the 

following Upcoming MassES: 

SLDM Prayer Requests 

If you have a prayer request and would like people in Eu-

charistic Adoration to pray for you, please enter your re-

quest on the parish website home page and we will post in 

the entryway to the Adoration Chapel. If you have any ques-

tions, please call Jeff Oelker at the parish office. 

Sunday 

5-6 PM 
 

Monday 

1-2 AM  

2-3 AM 

11 AM-Noon 

2-3 PM 
 

Tuesday 

3-4 AM 

5-6 PM 

Wednesday 

2-3 AM 

9-10 PM    
 

 

Thursday 

2-3 AM 

Noon-1PM 

2-3 PM 

5-6 PM 

9-10 PM 
 

Saturday 

2-3 AM 

3-4 AM 

5-6 AM             

5-6 PM 

9-10 PM        

2020 Altar Server                                      

Training Dates: 

• February 12 at 6:30 PM 

• May 13 at 6:30 PM 

• August 25 at 6:30 PM 

• November 11 at 6:30 PM 

We now accept new servers beginning in 5th grade.                         

Please contact Deacon Steve Seitz for more information at 

deaconsteve@sldmfishers.org. 

January 26th at 11:30AM 
February 2nd at 7:30AM 
February 9th at 5:00PM   

February 16th at 9:00AM 
February 23rd at 11:30AM 



 

Financial Update 

                                                         01/12/20  Fiscal YTD 

Weekly parishioner envelopes        $    23,630  $      571,545 

Online Donations                              $     14,847   $     425,192 

Visitor envelopes & loose cash        $      2,197   $       66,904 

Total collected (before parish tithe)$   40,674  $  1,063,641 

                               $(1,065,000)        

                               $        (1,359) 

Cardinal 50/50 Club                                                           
No winner was drawn for the weeks of December 29th, 

January 5th, or January 12th.                                                        

The numbers drawn were 2899, 3940, and 4431.                                                      

The amount in the jackpot is now $4,520.00.                                                                                  

All registered parishioners may enter the weekly               

drawing by putting $5.00 in the Cardinal 50/50                

envelope from your monthly packet or the 50/50                                

envelopes found in the Narthex.                                               

All proceeds from the 50/50 go to our                                        

parish school fund.  

Service 

Stewardship: Time, Talent & 

Treasure 

Time... Stewardship Reflection 
Today’s responsorial psalm is the theme song of the good 
steward: “Here am I, Lord; I come to do your will.” May I, 
too, stand ready to offer myself and my gifts in the service 
of God. 
 

Total Mass Attendance                                           
For the weekend of January 12, 2020..….………..….....2,046 
 

Talent... Stewardship Ministries 
We’d like to thank all those who volunteer or contribute to 
our Sally Burton Food Pantry. We’re able to provide to 
around 200 families each month, 3 bags of food and a 
choice of 3 personal items (such as laundry detergent, 
dish soap, toothbrushes…). Want to either contribute 
and/or volunteer - see the article in the bulletin each 
week. Again, thank you. 

Treasure... Saint Louis de Montfort Tithe                       

(10% of weekly basket collections)                                                              
This Month’s Tithe: Sally Burton Food Pantry, Religious 
Retirement Fund, Brazil Mission, Healing Hidden Hurts 
 

Last Month, Each Recipient Received  $           4,424.00 
Fiscal Year Total For All Tithes    $         98,120.00 

Fund Donations 

Donations to the SLDM Educational Foundation  
Endowment Fund can be mailed to: SLDM Accounting • 
P.O. Box 30 • Fishers, IN 46038. Make your check  
payable to: St. Louis de Montfort Educational Foundation, 
Inc. Please contact our office if you have any questions at                
317-842-6778.   
Please remember the School Annual Fund in your year-end 
giving! Our goal is $150,000 to meet the most critical needs 
of our school. You may contact Maggie Fox 
(mfox@sldmfishers.org) with any questions. 
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Sally Burton Food Pantry 

Donations are needed throughout the year. The 

pantry is always in need of the following nonper-

ishable items in non-breakable packaging: cereal, 

pancake mix and syrup, soup, canned fruit and 

vegetables, pasta and pasta sauce, canned chicken 

& tuna, boxed dinners-Hamburger Helper, boxed 

potatoes, macaroni & cheese, toothpaste, deodor-

ant, shampoo, dish soap, laundry detergent 

(smaller sizes) and toilet paper. 
 

Want to volunteer?  

Contact Katie Cramer at  

Katie@kcramer.net to be 

scheduled on a monthly basis, 

or to be added to our list of 

substitutes. 
 

Food Pantry Hours: 

Tuesday 11:30am-1:pm 

Thursday 6-7:30pm                                                        

Saturday 10-11:30am 

The Department of Defense com-

memorating the 50th anniversary of 

the Vietnam War wants to recog-

nize, thank and honor United States 

military veterans who served dur-

ing the Vietnam War.                                          

Congress has authorized a special certificate and pin for 

each living veteran who served at any time on active duty 

in the US Armed Forces, regardless of location during the 

Vietnam War era. 

To find out more about this recognition please contact St. 

Louis de Montfort parishioner Al Kozimor at akozi-

mor@hotmail.com . And on behalf of the entire parish we 

thank all military veterans for their service to our country. 

St. Vincent de Paul Needs YOU! 

The St. Vincent de Paul Center, 1391 Greenfield Ave., is in 
need of volunteers. Maybe now is the time for you to get 
involved. Would you like to know more about all we do?  
Would you like to walk through our Center and learn about 
the volunteer opportunities available? 
Please go to our website, svdpnoblesville.org and complete 
the volunteer application. You will be contacted to arrange 
your personal tour of our Center. Please join us in helping to 
serve needy families in Hamilton County. 
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Stephen Ministers...               

Are here to assist in healing us and helping  us stay focused 
on the love, mercy, and compassion of Jesus Christ during 
changes in our lives.  Stephen Ministers receive a year of 
specialized training to walk with, listen to, and pray with 
you in complete confidentiality.  Please contact Deacon 
Chris Bock (men) or Margie Bock (women) through the 
parish office Monday-Friday, 8am-5pm at 317-842-6778. 
Praying for your strength to call. 

Are you or someone you know interested 
in learning more about the Catholic faith 
and possibly becoming Catholic? The 
process through which we do this is 
called the Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Adults (RCIA). RCIA is an opportunity to 
ask questions, to reflect on your relation-
ship with Jesus, and to get the infor-
mation and support you need as you dis-
cern whether to become Catholic. Ses-

sions meet Tuesdays at 7PM in the Merton Room (lower 
level of the church). For planning purposes, please RSVP to 
Sandy Schrader at sschrader@sldmfishers.org if you are 
interested in learning more about RCIA. 

2020 Christ Renews His 

Parish Men’s Weekend 

January 25-26, 2020 

Men’s Team Contact: Dave Roller 

at djroller1@gmail.com. Sign-up now!  We 

invite you to deepen your relationship with Christ and devel-

op new friendships with one another! Come join us! 

• Ballroom Dance Lessons are back for the 3rd 

season! Through the Marriage Ministry, Mike & Kathy 

Sheek are offering a five-week ballroom dance class on 

Tuesday nights to parish couples starting on Feb 4th, 

7:00 - 8:30 pm in the Ministry Center. This season's 

class will be the Swing! The class is limited to the first 

12 couples, and signups are at https://sldmfishers.org/

adult-formation . Please only sign up if you are able to 

make most of the five classes. There is no cost. The only 

requirement is that you have fun spending time with 

your spouse! If you have questions, please contact  

    aexner@sldmfishers.org or mwsheek@gmail.com. 

• Alpha Discipleship:  This program is for those who 

were part of the Alpha experience last fall and for those 

who missed out on Alpha fellowship and want to join us 

in the new year. We will meet on Mondays at 6:30pm 

in the Merton Room.  All are welcome! Please register 

at www.sldmfishers.org/alpha  

• Monday Morning Bible Study on John will con-

tinue with the Gospel of John through January 20th at 

9:30AM in the Merton Room. 

• Bible Study on Romans is Thursday mornings at 

9:30AM in the Merton Room.  Paul’s letter to the Ro-

mans has been at the center of reflection, conversion, 

and controversy from the very beginning. In Romans: 

The Gospel of Salvation, theology professor Dr. Andrew 

Swafford and Jeff Cavins provide an authentically 

Catholic, comprehensive, and simple way to under-

stand the overarching theme of Romans—salvation.  To 

register please go to https://www.sldmfishers.org/bible

-study or email Angela Exner 

at aexner@sldmfishers.org 

• Marriage Enrichment for the month of January 

has been rescheduled for February.  Romantic 

Dinner with speakers Bryan and Katie Wilson is now 

scheduled for February 27th at 6:30PM in the Youth 

Ministry Center.  Child Care is provided.  Topic: How to 

have Date Night on a budget. 

Not Confirmed? 

Are you Catholic and have received the Sacraments of Bap-

tism and First Eucharist but have not received the Sacra-

ment of Confirmation?  We will be offering classes starting 

at the end of January.  The Bishop will be here April 25th at 

1pm to provide the Sacrament of Confirmation for those 

who complete the preparation through the Adult Formation 

office.  For more information please contact Angela Exner 

at aexner@sldmfishers.org. 

Economy affects marriages!  It takes 

much effort just to make ends meet in 

our world today.  Do you wish you 

could talk about something besides all 

the stresses in your 

life?  A Worldwide Marriage En-

counter Weekend gives you the 

time and tools to revitalize romance, 

deepen communication and nourish 

the spirituality in your Sacra-

ment.  Future Marriage Encounter Weekends will be at Our 

Lady of Fatima Retreat House, Indianapolis, from April 24-

26 and from November 6-8, 2020, and at Mount Saint Francis 

Centre for Spirituality, New Albany, from February 14-16, 

2020. Visit www.wwme.org for further information.  

Indiana March for Life 

Wednesday, January 22, 2020 @ 12:00PM 
From Georgia Street to Capitol Building 
10:30AM Mass Memorial Service 

Mass with Archbishop Thompson & Bishop Doherty 
St. John the Evangelist Church—126 W. Georgia St.,                 
Indianapolis, IN 
Memorial Service for the Unborn 
Indiana Convention Center 500 Ballroom, 100 S. Capitol 
Ave., Indianapolis, IN 

12:45PM Rally—South Steps of Indiana State House 
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Through the waters of  Baptism,  

please  welcome to our faith community:    
Ella Margaret Hourigan 

Martha Finley Moore 

Youth Ministry 

If you have a student in  

grades   6-8,                                                     

we  encourage them to 

sign up for our small 

group-based, junior high 

youth ministry. 

Registration and calen-

dars can be found at  

www.sldmfishers.org/

junior-high                                                                                                                                   

Please contact Reid Leazier at                                   

rleazier@sldmfishers.org with any questions! You can also 

follow us this year @sldmjhym (Instagram and Twitter) 

A Ministry for High School Students                                                                      
Follow us on Instagram @SLDMHSYM                                                                                                                                                          

Anyone high school age is welcome to attend our meetings. 

Upcoming HSYM Events: 
• Jan. 19 & 26: NO HSYM DUE TO CRHP 

• Jan. 22-26: March for Life (SLDM Group) 

• Feb. 2: Superbowl Sunday Tailgate @12:30-2pm in YMC 

• Feb. 9: Large Group Confirmation Mtg. 4-6pm in YMC 

• Feb. 9: HSYM Youth Group 6-7:30pm in YMC 

Young Adult  Ministry 

Young Adult Ministry (20’s and 30’s) 

Young Adult ministry is a place for 20’s and 30’s to join in 

prayer, community and the sacramental life of our 

church.  Part of our mission is to help the young church be-

long!  We spend time in fellowship by having game nights 

or canoe trips, as well as unpacking our faith through bible 

studies and pilgrimages.  This group is dynamic and diverse 

and there is a place here for you.  We typically gath-

er Thursday nights from 7-9pm in the Youth Ministry Cen-

ter, but that is subject to change for Theology on Tap, ser-

vice experiences and other local young adult events.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Reid Leazier at rleazi-

er@sldmfishers.org or 317-842-6778, ext. 232.                                                                             

Follow us on Instagram @sldmyoungadults and like us on 

Facebook—https://www.facebook.com/sldm.yam 

Upcoming JHYM Events: 
• Jan. 19 & 26: NO JHYM DUE TO CRHP 

• Feb. 1: Encounter Diocesan a Rally for all JHYM 

• Feb 2: JHYM Small Groups @ 10-11:15am in the YMC 

• Feb 9: JHYM Small Groups @ 10-11:15am in the YMC 

Children & Family Ministries 
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DID YOU KNOW THAT SLDM CYO 

SPORTS ARE FOR ALL   PARISH-

IONERS!  YOU DO NOT HAVE TO 

ATTEND SCHOOL AT SLDM TO 

PARTICIPATE! 
SPORTSLEADER VIRTUE OF THE WEEK 

APPRECIATION - The strength to recognize and enjoy 
someone’s good qualities or actions. 
SUPPORT OUR CARDINALS THIS WEEK!  

Visit www.sldmfishers.org/athletics - to see where our Car-

dinal teams are competing this week! 

REGISTRATION FOR 2019-2020 CYO SPORTS 

Registration is now open for all winter sports. Please go to 

www.sldmfishers.org/athlete-registration to register. E-

mail Jim Kaiser at cyo@sldmfishers.org if you have any 

questions. Go Cardinals! 

SLDM LACROSSE                                                                                 
Registration is now open for SLDM lacrosse (boys grades 3-
8) Please go to www.orgsonline.com to register. if you have 
any questions or need additional information, please con-
tact Jeff Utzinger at jeffutzinger@sbcglobal.net                                     
CYO KICKBALL                                                                                       
Registration is now open for Spring Girls Kickball (Grades 3
-4).  If grades 5-6, please register under the grades 3-4. 
Please contact Sara Kupinski if you have any questions. 
kupinski.sara@gmail.com                                                                  
CYO TRACK                                                                                             
Registration is now open for Spring C0-ED Track (Grades 3
-8) Please contact Steve Parker if you have any questions. 
sparker@orsinc.com                                                                                  
CYO SOCCER                                                                                           
Registration is now open for Spring Co-Ed Soccer (Grades 5
-8) Please contact Dave Hoefflin if you have any questions. 
d.hoefflin@att.net                                                                            
CYO BASEBALL 
Registration is now open for Spring Boys Baseball (Grades 7
-8) Please contact Andrew Spencer if you have any ques-
tions. andrew.spencer@lfg.com                                                               

Please welcome the following new                                 
parishioners to our church family: 

Raul & Yesica Carmona de Guerrero  
(Hannah, Matteo, Abraham) 

Ryan & Jennifer Braun (Beverlee, Ellie) 
Patrick and Sando Kailie (Priscila, Patrick, Santricia) 

Alvin & Linda Holder 
Katherine & Sean Burnette (Elaina)  

Memorial Mass for Babies and For 

a Restoration of the Right to Life 
A Memorial Mass will be held at Saint Boniface Church in 
Lafayette on Tuesday, January 21st at 6:30pm.  This Mass is 
for those who have lost a baby at any time during pregnan-
cy, whether through ectopic loss, miscarriage, abortion, or 
stillbirth, and to celebrate God’s most precious gift – 
LIFE!  Prayers will also be offered for an end to abortion, for 
those suffering from the effects of abortion, and for a resto-
ration of the right to life.  For more information or to have a 
baby remembered at this Mass and receive a personal-
ized Certificate of Life with your baby's name, please contact 
Elsa Zamora at (765) 586-6687, or Cheri Irons at (765) 412-
0937 or cheri.irons@gmail.com. 

The start of the New Year means it’s Mardi time! There are 
only 45 days until the 18th Annual Mardi de Montfort!  
As you’ve heard, the formal dinner event is returning and 
will be held at Daniel's Vineyard in McCordsville. We’re ex-
cited to announce many more options and benefits are being 
offered for sponsors to celebrate the re-launch of the formal 
event! There is a VIP Mass and Pre-Party for $1,500+ do-
nors. There also are Uber vouchers for certain sponsorship 
levels to make for a fun and stress-free evening.  
The goal of $125,000 will go toward the creation of our new 
preschool! This includes construction work with updates to 
the infrastructure of the current rectory as well as all neces-
sary supplies and materials. While the new preschool will be 
operational by the beginning of the 2020 academic year, the 
full construction project will take place over the course of the 
next two years. Any amount raised above and beyond the 
funding required for the preschool will go toward the school 
Annual Fund.  
Please contact Maggie Fox (mfox@sldmfishers.org) for ques-
tions tor to obtain the commitment forms.  
 
Here is a preview of some of the Sponsorship Levels... 
 

Chardonnay—$2,500 
-Table seating for 10 (max.) 
-Preferred seating at the event 
-Mass at 5:00 p.m. hosted at Daniel’s Vineyard 
-VIP Pre-Party for you and your guests 
-One round-trip Uber voucher, valid the evening of the event 
(up to $50 value) 
-Video recognition at the event 
-All-sponsor banner recognition at the event and at SLDM 
Parking Lot Entrance 
 

Bar Sponsor—$1,500 
-Four tickets to the event 
-VIP Pre-Party for you and your guests 
-One round-trip Uber voucher, valid the evening of the event 
(up to $25 value) 
-Recognition signage at the bars 
-Video recognition at the event 
-All-sponsor banner recognition at the event and at SLDM 
Parking Lot Entrance 
 

Rosé—$1,000 
-Four tickets to the event 
-One round-trip Uber voucher, valid the evening of the event 
(up to $25 value) 
-Video recognition at the event 

Learn how to 

pray the rosary!  

Tuesday mornings 9-10 AM and 
Wednesdays 6:30-7:30PM in 

the Ministry Center.  
Visit www.soulcore.com or contact  

Marie.povlinski@gmail.com for more information.  

tel:(765)%20203-8723
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 Please join us this Sunday in 
Craig Willy Hall  after the 7:30am 

& 9am Masses.                                         
All are invited! 

Wellness Corner                  
Presented by SLDM Parish Wellness Committee   

                  

 
Active Shooter 

There will be an active shooter presentation by 
the Indiana State Police on Sunday, January 
26, 2020 at 12:45pm in the Sanctuary. 
(following the 11:30am Mass). It’s unfortunate 
that we must think about these situations aris-
ing in places of worship (or anywhere, for that 
matter), but it’s vital to be prepared. 

• Active shooter situations are often unpredictable 
and evolve quickly; most are over within 10-15 
minutes. This may be before law enforcement ar-
rives, so individuals need to prepare both mentally 
and physically. 

• Some general advisement on handling such a situa-
tion includes: 

• Staying alert for possible dangers. In the event 
of a threat, the first action is to evacuate, if 
there’s an accessible escape path. 

• Be aware of the 2 nearest exits in any facility 
you visit 

• Leave belongings behind and help others 
escape, if possible (but don’t attempt to move 
wounded people) 

• Prevent others from entering the area 

• Call 911 once safe 

• If unable to flee, look to hide– choose a place 
out of the shooter’s view that can provide pro-
tection against shots (such as an office with a 
closed, locked door). Blockading the door with 
heavy furniture, if possible. Remain silent and 
turn off sources of noise (radios, televisions) 

• Fighting the active shooter should be a last re-
sort – only if life is in imminent danger.  

Source: U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

MOMS Ministry (Moms Offering 

Moms Support) meets the 2nd and 4th                  

Thursdays of the month, September to May, in the ministry 
center from 10-11:30am. Babysitting is provided. Contact 
Erin Rissi, erin.rissi@gmail.com, or Jen Okerberg at,  
J7okerberg@live.com, for more information.  
New! Evening meetings, the first Tuesday of each month             
8-9:30pm at Nicki Burnette’s; nickiruppe@gmail.com. 

Knights News— 
Knights of Columbus 6923 
• Rosary after all weekend Masses… The 

Knights of Columbus lead the Rosary after all 
weekend Masses in the Adoration Chapel. Join us as we 
pray for our Nation and our Parish. 

• The Knights of Columbus Presents the 2020 
FREE THROW CONTEST - Friday, January 31st at 
6:30pm in the St. Louis de Montfort Gym. All youth, 
boys and girls ages 9-14, are eligible to participate.  We 
will have food and games for the whole family.  Registra-
tion at school or the evening of the event. Contact Antho-
ny Ayers at 317-213-7223 for more information. 

• Save The Date(s)… All are invited to the Race For 
Vocations, May 1 & 2, 2020                                         
Participants and volunteers needed to help support Voca-
tions for various activities...for more info, contact Larry 
at ljkunkel@comcast.net or check out raceforvocations.org 

Did you know our parish subscribed to FORMED so our 
parishioners can benefit from the teachings of the Catholic 
Church with access to various books, CD’s and movies, etc 
for FREE! Go to: www.FORMED.org and enter the parish 
code QDFJ6B. Enjoy! 



 

Hospitality 9 

Sunday, January 19 

8:00 a.m. Women’s CRHP        Ministry Center  

9:30 a.m. Breaking Open the Word 

10:00 a.m. JHYM Small Groups       Ministry Center 

1:00 p.m. Exodus 90                   Fr. Eder Rm.  

Monday, January 20 

6:30 p.m. Alpha                Merton Rm.  

Tuesday, January 21 

6:00 p.m. Wrestling Practice       Craig Willy Hall 

7:00 p.m. RCIA                Merton Rm. 

Wednesday, January 22 

8:00 a.m. March 4 Life  

6:30 p.m. Financial Peace University         Merton Rm. 

7:00 p.m. Father’s Ministry  

Thursday, January 23 

8:00 a.m. March 4 Life 

10:00 a.m. MOYC Guest Speaker          All Saints Rm.  

2:15 p.m. Little Flowers of SLDM  LL Kitchen 

5:00 p.m. CRHP Set-Up           All Saints Rm.  

6:00 p.m. Wrestling Practice      Craig Willy Hall 

7:00 p.m. Prayer Shawl Ministry               LL Kitchen  

7:00 p.m. Young Adult Ministry              Merton Rm.  

Friday, January 24 

6:00 a.m. Father’s Ministry              Merton Rm.  

8:00 a.m. March 4 Life 

6:00 p.m.        SLDM Father/Daughter Dance     Craig Willy Hall  

Saturday, January 25 

7:00 a.m. Men’s CRHP           All Saints Rm.  

8:00 a.m. March 4 Life        

12:00 p.m. FPD Awards Banquet       Craig Willy Hall  

www.sldmfishers.org 

Please check the bulletin board in the 

Narthex for more information on the 

following: 

• Vigil for Life—January 21, 2020                                    

St. John the Evangelist Church—126 W. Georgia St.  

7—9PM Eucharistic Adoration    

• Indiana March for Life—January 22, 2020 

at 12PM from Georgia St. to the Capitol Bldg. 

Could God be calling YOU?                                                      

We’re looking for people to help teach or promote Natural 

Family Planning (NFP) in their area. Learning to teach or 

promote NFP is easier than you might think! Consider help-

ing to spread the Good News about NFP. For more infor-

mation contact Susan Hoefer, Diocesan NFP Coordinator, 

765-421-1998/ shoefer@dol-in.org. 

GUERIN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 

ADMISSIONS NEWS 

Applications are currently being accepted for the 2020-

21 school year.   Apply at GuerinCatholic.org.  If you have 

questions or would like to schedule a tour, please contact 

our Admissions Office at admissions@guerincatholic.org. 
 

Golden Eagle for A Day Shadow Days 

Limited days in January are available for 8th 

graders to shadow a current Guerin Catholic 

student. Visit GuerinCatholic.org for more 

information and to register.  

WALKING THE VIA FRANCIGENA IN 

ITALY WITH FATHER TOM METZGER 

Fr. Tom, the Pastor of Our Lady of Grace Church in No-

blesville, is interested in forming a group of 15 or more pil-

grims to walk the final stages of the Via Francigena (the 

French Route), an ancient pilgrimage that concludes in 

Rome. The pilgrimage, which would take place in Septem-

ber/October 2020, would last 8 to 10 days and would cover 

a distance of between 100 and 180 kilometers (60-110 

miles). The pilgrimage would include daily Mass, and the 

accommodations would include 3-star hotels or their 

equivalent and some meals, depending on the plan which is 

adopted. Are you interested in such an adventure? This is 

still in the discussion stage, so please contact Father Tom 

Metzger at thmetzger@ologn.org by the end of January 

2020 for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Louis de Montfort                          

Pre-School 

3yr Old & 4yr Old Pre-K  

OPEN HOUSE 

Sunday, February 2nd 9:30-11:30am - School 

Now Enrolling for Fall 

Contact - Jennifer Podlogar 

at jpodlogar@sldmfishers.org 
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SLDM School 
Office Hours Monday-Friday 7:30 am-3:30 pm 
Phone…………………………………………………..(317) 842-1125 
Fax……………………………………………..(317) 842-1126 
Principal 
Scott Stewart……………………………………………………ext. 301 
Email…………………………………….sstewart@sldmfishers.org 
Secretary 
Erika Rowe/Heidi Clarke………………………………….ext. 300 
Email…………………………………..secretary@sldmfishers.org 
Administrative Assistant 
Jennifer Podlogar…………………………………………….ext. 391 
Email…………………………………..jpodlogar@sldmfishers.org  
Director of Development and Marketing 
Maggie Fox……………………………………………………..ext. 244 
Email………………………………………..mfox@sldmfishers.org                                             

Reconciliation 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is available every Wednes-
day prior to the 6:00pm Mass and every Saturday following 
the 8:00am Mass or by appointment. 
Anointing of the Sick 

To arrange for anointing, call the parish office. 
Holy Communion 

If you or another parishioner is sick and/or homebound 
and would like to receive the Eucharist, please contact Fr. 
Travis Stephens at tstephens@sldmfishers.org. 
Baptism for Infants and Children 

Parents of children who need Baptism or children who are 
past grade 2 preparation and not yet in jr. high school, 
and need the sacraments of Reconciliation and Eucharist, 
please contact the parish office at 317-842-6778. Please 
note that Baptisms are offered on the second and fourth 
Sundays at 1 p.m. 
Weddings 

Funerals 

Please call the priest or church office prior to making                  
any funeral arrangements with a funeral director. This           
ensures that a priest and the church will be available.           
To preplan a funeral prayer service and/or Mass,                   
please contact the parish office at 842-6778.                                               
RCIA 
Sessions are Tuesdays from 7-8:30PM in the Merton Room. 
Contact Sandy Schrader at sschrader@sldmfishers.org if you 
are interested in learning more about the Catholic faith. 
Sacramental Preparation                          
If you have a teen from the ages of 12-17 in need of Bap-
tism, Reconciliation, First Communion, and Confirmation 
please contact Angela Exner—aexner@sldmfishers.org.  If 
your teen has already received Baptism, Reconciliation, 
and First Communion and is wishing to be Confirmed, 
please contact Dave Neeson - dneeson@sldmfishers.org. 

Parish Facilities Usage 

Event/Meeting Rooms must be approved and                       
reserved in advance (1 wk min.). Please 
email receptionist@sldmfishers.org for all schedul-
ing.  All events and room reservations must be requested 
in writing. Craig Willy Hall may be rented with a fee. For 
wedding receptions (minimum 2-week notice), the sacra-
mental marriage must be celebrated at SLDM. Hall 
forms are available in the parish office. All adults partici-
pating in events with youth under 18 yrs. of age must 
have completed the Safe and Sacred Certification.  

Bulletin Announcements: Any bulletin 
announcements are to be sent for approval to your par-
ticular staff representative. Please do not send an-
nouncements directly to Amanda Kizer. If you aren ’t 
sure who your staff representative is, send the an-
nouncement to Jeff Oelker at joelker@sldmfishers.org.  
Bulletin announcements will typically run for two weeks.                                                                    

Parish Staff 
Pastor, Fr. Pat Click  
Associate Pastor 
Fr. Travis Stephens………………………………………………..ext. 242 
Email ............................................ tstephens@sldmfishers.org 

……………………………………………………………...ext. 233 
Email... ..............................................joelker@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Outreach & Stewardship 
Scott Bernhardt ........................................................... ext. 294 
Email ......................................... sbernhardt@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Children’s Religious Education 
Beth Craig………………………………………………………....ext. 215 
Email….…………………………………...……bcraig@sldmfishers.org   
Mardi de Montfort Office 
Christie Davis ....................................................................................... ext. 213 
Email .................................................. mardi@sldmfishers.org                          
Coordinator of Liturgical Music Ministries                       
Terri Delaney……………………………………………………...ext. 234 
Email……………………………….………tdelaney@sldmfishers.org  
Coordinator of Adult Formation, Mission and Discipleship 
Angela Exner………………………………………………………ext. 240 
Email……………………………….…...……aexner@sldmfishers.org  
Communications Coordinator 
Amanda Kizer ....................................................(765)617-2143 
Email…………………………………………..akizer@sldmfishers.org 
Coordinator of Faith Formation 
Reid Leazier………………………………………………………..ext. 232 
Email……………………………………………rleazier@sldmfishers.org                                                                    
High School Youth Minister 
Dave Neeson…………..……...…………………………………..ext. 310 
Email……………………………………….dneeson@sldmfishers.org 
Accounting Manager 
Bob Stephanak ............................................................. ext. 241 
Email ......................................... bstephanak@sldmfishers.org 
Parish Receptionist 
Email ........................................ receptionist@sldmfishers.org 
Office Phone…………………..….317-842-6778 
Fax Number………….…………….317-576-1932 

 

Crisis Pregnancy—Free Ultra-

sound/Post Abortion Counseling: 

Pregnant? Need help? Hurt by abortion? Call the Gabriel Project 
toll-free at 1-877-734-2444 confidentially, anytime, day or night. 

Hearing assistance equipment available in the 
Sacristy upon request. 

Parish Council—

parishcouncil@sldmfishers.org 

Jamie Anderson………………………………………..317-498-4855  
Scot Boutcher……………………………………………..817-517-1704   
Patrick Clarke…………………………………………….317-339-1170  
Jeff Grasser………………………………………………..757-493-1313  
Chad Greene……………………………………………..217-474-1819    
Chris Harper …………………………………………….618-713-6869  
Louie Jorczak…………………………………………….317-554-9791  
Alan Lessard……………………………………………..602-803-1077 
Mark Mader………………………………………………765-969-2651   
Chad Melloh……………………………………………..317-468-8753  
Steve Schwegman………………………………………317-578-0957  

National Suicide Prevention 

Hotline: 1-800-273-8255 
The Lifeline provides 24/7, free and confidential support for 
people in distress, prevention and crisis resources for you or 
your loved ones, and best practices for professionals. 

To report an instance of sexual abuse, 

please Contact Doris May 765-464-4988 or 

visit https://dol-in.org/reporting-an-incident  


